
From: Peacock, Dylan
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: Email in opposition of ZBR Use Variance for 58 Printery St.
Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 10:04:16 AM

Dear Alexis:

I am writing to oppose the application for a use variance for 58 Printery St. at the September 9,
2020 Zoning Board of Review hearing. The proposed sign would be a visual blight and should
not be approved. Any signs should have to conform to the existing zoning ordinance.

Thank you,
Dylan Peacock
Congress Ave, Providence.
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